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November 28, 1951

Mr. Robert E. Mead
905 Employees Insurance Building
Dallas, Texas

Dear Sir:

We have your letter of September 29, which I had been
instructed to hold for further communication from our District III
office.

We note on the scout report for 23 November that you
spudded your No. 1-A Scott on 19 November. Apparently you have
done this without approval of the Oil Conservation Commissien,

In the event there has been a misunderstanding, your
attention is directed to Rule 104 of the Commission's Rules and
Regulations. Should Mr. Greer'r report not be favorable, it will
be necessary for you to come before the Commission for open
hearing for approval of the location you have spudded.

Very truly yours,

RRS:bpw Secretary and Directqr

cc: Mr. Al Greer /
Astec, N. M.






